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People Select 
Committee 

 
19 October 2015 

 
 
Welfare Reform – Update from Department from Work and Pensions / Welfare Rights 
 
 
Summary 
 
The Committee is requested to consider an update from the Department from Work and 
Pensions (DWP) on the roll out of Universal Credit. 
 
Members previously requested an update on the work of Welfare Rights and this will also be 
provided at the meeting.   
 
 
 
Detail 
 
1.  As part of the Committee’s ongoing role in monitoring the impact of Welfare Reform, 

representatives of DWP will be in attendance to brief Members on the roll out of 
Universal Credit.   

 
2. Members will also receive an update on the work of the Council’s Welfare Rights 

Team. 
 
 
Appendix 1 -   DWP Presentation on Universal Credit 
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